
SYDNEY MURPHY

COUmY JUDGE

August 12,2020

Maurice MascarrO; Regional Vice President ofSales

NCIC Inmate Phone Service

606 E. Magrili Street

Longview, TX 75601

Dear Mr. Mascarro:

As you know, the contract between Polk County, Texas and NCiC Inmate Phone Service for
Inmate telephone services at the lAH Secure Adult Detention Facility expires on September 30,
2020.

This letter willserve to notify you that, in a regular meeting held August 11, 2020, the Polk
County Commissioners Court approved a renewal for a one (1) year extension,of the existing
contract.

Please indicate your acceptance of this extension by signing this letter in the space provided

below - retaining a copy for your records - and returning this original letter Inthe envelope
provided or email fully executed to countv.iudge@co.polk.tx.us,

Sincerely,

jw

Sydney Murphy (printed namel

County Judge Authorized Representative

Polk County, Texas NCIC Inmate Phone Service

(date) \zozo

Polk County Courthouse 101 W. Church St.. Suite 300 Livingston, Texas 77351 (936)327-6813


